TRUNK-OR-TREAT

Join us on October 22nd, from 1p-3p, as Rocky Fork
area businesses host a trunk-or-treat for the
community!

We will have approx. 25 spaces available, so let us know
as soon as possible if you would like to participate!

There will be door prizes for those set up, along with
prizes for the cutest trunk and the scariest trunk.

We will also have hotdogs, chips, and drinks available
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